WELCOME HOME TO IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH! WE ARE TRULY DELIGHTED TO SEE YOU!

You are very precious to us! We want to ensure your safety and wellbeing and prevent the spread of COVID-19. PLEASE help us by following these guidelines:
· To ensure safety for all, it is strongly suggested that face-coverings remain in place until further notice.

· Until there is a change in guidance from the Government, Track and Trace will have to remain.  For users of the NHS Track and Trace app, the QR code is in the porch.  Alternatively please sign in as you come into the church porch.

· Please follow the one-way system signalled on the floor, with entrance through the main porch and exits through both the front and back of the church
 

· Please keep 1 seat* distance between households and fill the row from the centre, avoiding the seats next to the side aisles.

(*2 seats on Saturdays)

· We have returned to standing at the appropriate parts of the Mass.  For now, however, we shall refrain from kneeling to ensure safe social distancing. 
· Follow the stewards’ guidance to proceed to Holy Communion.  Everyone in the row is invited to come for a blessing or to receive Holy Communion.  This will help preserve social distance when returning to our seats.
· Our receiving of Holy Communion has returned to its traditional place within the Mass.  Please follow the guidance of our ushers and return to your seats afterwards

· Remember to sanitise your hands on the way out

· Collection boxes are placed near the doorways on the way out 

· If you need to use a toilet, please draw the attention of one of the stewards.   Please sanitise the seat afterwards.
· If you are here for a weekday Mass, please help by cleaning your seat after Mass.
22nd July 2021. Based on the latest Guidance at this time for Places of Worship


